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23rd November 1993

ATTENTION: MR. TIM RENOUF
Wren Industries Pty  Ltd
139 Herald Street
Cheltenham  VIC  3192

Dear Tim,

RE:  THREE TOWNHOUSES  LEGON ST,   PORT MELBOURNE

We write to inform you of the tremendous success of your Concertina FOIL BATTS have 
been on this project. 

As you are aware mineral fibre insulation could not be used on this project because of the 
small cavity wall space. So with not too many options we took a chance on FOIL BATTS as 
suggested by the project Architect, only to be pleasantly surprised with the easy installation.  

The plasterers who installed the FOIL BATTS were very impressed, taking the same time to 
install as mineral fibre batts, that did not leave the itching, scratching, wheezing and coughing 
for the rest of the day.  

It is obvious that with time there will be a greater acceptance not only of the personal 
discomfort but the long term  effects of inhalation of the minute fragments of mineral fibres. 
It has already been mooted that mineral fibres will have to be encapsulated before handling on 
site.   

We were so impressed with the FOIL BATTS that we will be using them in preference to 
mineral fibre batts on other projects.  

Yours Faithfully, 

PETER MAY     
May Constructions Pty. Ltd.
A.C.N. 054 536 079
Phone: (03) 9525 2803
Mobile: (018) 546 829
Fax: (03) 9510 9565
28 Spring Street, Prahran  VIC 3181


